DPS: BS: Admin: 9{ :2024-2025
Dated: May 09, 2024

Most Important Advisory

Dear Parent

This has reference to our previous communications regarding Safety & Security of
your ward. Some of our parents are sending their children in a self arranged vans to
school and back. These vans have been found to be over crowded i.e carrying more
children than the- prescribed seats for the van. This being illegal also poses safety
risks for the children.

You must be very much aware about the fact that these vans are not following
rules/regulations/guidelines related to private vans as instructed by the Hon'ble
Supreme Court, Transport Authority, District Administration & CBSE. Police
verification of the drivers also have not been done and no safety norms have been
implemented in the private vehicles as laid down by the Motor Vehicle Act.

Moreover, the drivers are frequently replaced without prior information. Girls are
unsafe while travelling in these vans. The driver does not pay attention to the safety
of the children. They take out their face and hands from the moving vans, which is
unsafe and very dangerous. The school management will not be held responsible for
any kind of mishap. Parents themselves will be responsible for untoward incident.
The safety and well being of our children should be placed at the top of our priority
list.

Considering all the above points, the Management of DPS Bulandshahr requests you
once again to kindly send your ward through school transport which will be safer.

Your co-operation with regard to security & safety of children will be highly
appreciated.

Thanking You,
With Kind regards.

Sincerely Yours.
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(PS Yadav)
Principal
Principal
Delhi Public School
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